Lexington Airport Authority
P.O. Box 972

Lexington NE 68850
June 25, 2014

Mayor John Fagot
P.O, Box 70
Lexington NE 68850

Dear Sir,

Kevin Pershing, a member of the Airport Authority, tendered his resignation at
our last regular meeting, June 17, 2014. He is leaving Lexington.

The Authority requests that Mr. Rex Adams be appointed to fill the remainder of
Mr. Pershing’s term. Mr. Adams has agreed to serve. His address is:

Mr. Rex Adams
1303 N. Taylor St.
Lexington NE

Thank you for your attention.
jl ielsen

Secretary
Lexington Airport Authority



